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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back to Spring Term 4! Our children enjoyed launching the topics with lots 

of arts and crafts on Inspiration Day. Topaz Classes explored African art as they 

launched their ‘Would you like to live in Kenya or Welbourn?’ topic and Reception 

children went on an ‘African Safari’ as part of their ‘Would you like to live in Africa?’ 

topic. Emerald Class enjoyed making volcanoes using science experiments as part of 

their ‘How can we save our world?’ topic and Amethyst Class got creative with 

recyclable materials as part of their ‘How can we save our world?’ topic.  

Young Voices  

Children from Emerald and Amethyst Class enjoyed taking part in the Young Voices 

concert at Sheffield Arena on Monday. They sang in unison with over 4000 children 

from around the country alongside various celebrities. The atmosphere was electric 

and the children were a real credit to our school.  

  
Coleby Primary School  

It has been announced that the Headteacher of Coleby Primary School has formally 

resigned. The Local Authority have requested that I continue to support as Acting 

Executive Headteacher up until the end of the academic year. 

 

World Book Day 

On Thursday 7th March children can come dressed as their favourite book character 

to celebrate World Book Day.  We shall be doing lots of activities during the day.  

Emerald and Amethyst class are having a workshop from Highway Care to launch a 

new book.  Children will not need to bring any money. 

 

Red Nose Day 

On Friday 15th March, the School Council have planned an exciting day to fundraise 

money for Comic Relief. Children are invited to come to school dressed in red for a 

£1.00 donation. They will be invited to take part in competitions and buy cake for 50p. 

We would appreciate any donations of cakes for the cake stall (no nuts please).  

 

Easter service 

On Thursday 28th March, which is the last day of term, we will have an Easter Service 

at St Chad’s Church at 2.00pm. This will be followed by tea and cake at the village 

hall. Children are invited to take part in an ‘Easter bake off’. Cakes will be judged at 

this event and there will be an Easter egg hunt.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely week, please note that the gate closes at 8.55am.  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter  

Headteacher  
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Wednesday 28.02.24.  

Amethyst Class trip to 

Pizza express 

 

Thursday 29.02.24.  

Emerald and Amethyst 

class - Respectful 

Communication workshops 

 

Friday 01.03.24.  

Y3/4 Basketball event at 

Nocton – team of 4 

 

Wednesday 06.03.24.  

Topaz and Emerald class -

Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

visit 

 

Thursday 07.03.24. 

World Book Day  

 

Monday 11.03.24. 

Science week  

 

Friday 15.03.24.  

Red Nose Day  

 

Monday 18.03.24.  

Neurodiversity Celebration 

week 

 

Thursday 21.03.24.  

Panathlon KS2 event at 

Nocton – team of 4 

 

Wednesday 27.03.24.  

SWRA Maths Challenge – 

team of 4 

 

Thursday 28th March  

2.00pm Easter service 

then refreshments at the 

village hall 

Last Day of term  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

diary 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 

 



Let’s take a look at what our children have been learning… 
 

Topaz Reception Class have enjoyed going on an African safari.  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Topaz Key Stage 1 Class enjoyed learning African dance and about the continent of Africa. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Emerald Class have enjoyed making volcanoes and extreme earth art.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Amethyst Class have planted some strawberry plants and created art by recycling materials.  

                                                                 

 


